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Unexpected Blessing on Sunday, Dec. 9 

  The Isaacs, a multi-award-winning family group who began singing 35 

years ago are based out of Hendersonville, TN. The vocalists are mother 

Lily Isaacs and siblings Ben Isaacs, Sonya Isaacs Yeary and Rebecca Isaacs 

Bowman. Playing their own acoustic instruments and joined by other band 

members, The Isaacs have a unique style that blends tight family harmony 

with contemporary acoustic instrumentation that appeals to a variety of 

audiences.   

 They perform frequently at the Grand Ole Opry, are active members on the 

Gaither Homecoming Videos and Concert Series, and travel internationally 

throughout the year to perform to welcoming fans in countries such as South 

Africa, Norway, Holland, Scotland, Ireland, Israel, Canada and many more. 

Concert venues include civic centers, auditoriums, arenas, fair grounds, 

parks, churches and other locations. They have been nominated at and 

performed on the Dove Awards, IBMA (International Bluegrass Music 

Association) and NQC (National Quartet Convention) Awards, the ICMA 

Awards (Inspirational Christian Country).  Other notable performances 

include CMA Fan Fest (Country Music Fan Fest), Carnegie Hall, and many 

professional sporting events, including a Cincinnati Bengal's football game, 

Nashville Predators Hockey games, and an Astros/ Braves baseball 

game.  The Isaacs have won over 7 Doves in various categories and have 

had several Grammy nominations in their career.  They feel blessed to be 

able to travel and spread the message of hope and grace through song and 

story.  

  The Isaacs will be in a free concert at Wentzville First Assembly of 

God on Sunday, Dec. 9 at 6 pm.  An offering will be received. 

 

Church Events 
• Dec 2 –Christmas Parade 

• Dec 2 – Missions Offering 

• Dec 2 – Basket Items due for Next Step 

Back Home  

• Dec 4 – Parklane Craft Day – 1st A/G 

Youth 

• Dec 6 – Senior Christmas lights and 

Dinner tour 

• Dec 8 - Music Recital in Sanctuary 

• Dec 9 – Rev Shawn McDaniels AM 

service  

• Dec 9 – Parklane Ministry 

• Dec 9 – THE ISAACS in concert, PM  

• Dec 12 – No WED Ministries  

• Dec 10 – 12 – Christmas Program 

Work Nights 

• Dec 13 – School Christmas Musical  

• Dec 14 – Youth Caroling  

• Dec 15 – Homeless Basket give-away 

at Methodist Church  

• Dec 17 – Economy Inn Homeless 

Dinner 

• Dec 30 – Millikin Concert, AM  

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Birthday Club Meets Again 

 
Had a great turn out on Friday night 
for the birthday club meal honoring 
Terry and Crissann Sykes.  The crew 
met at El Agave and had a enjoyable 
time of fellowship and food, and 
enjoyed the opportunity to share a 
special moment with some special 
people. 
 

Santa’s Magic Kingdom 
 
The church bus headed to Santa’s Magic Kingdom on 
Friday, Nov. 30 to take a Christmas light tour.  The 
Magic Kingdom is next door to the Six Flags 
amusement park.  The park offers wagon rides through 
the lights, so they parked the bus and enjoyed the open 
air and a tremendous light show.  After the light tour 
they headed to Chesterfield for a meal at Cane’s 
Chicken Finger Restaurant.  It was a great night of 
getting into the Christmas cheer.   
 

Millikin Family 
& Racheal McCutcheon 

Sunday Dec.30 
at 10:30am 

Food & Fellowship 
Dec 2 starting at 6:00pm 

 


